
     SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
ADMN. GENERAL SECTION

F.No. 278/ABC/Conference/2020/SC(AG)
Dated : 19th February, 2020

CIRCULAR

All the officers & staff members of the Registry are hereby notified

that on account of “International Judicial Conference” scheduled to be held

on 22nd and 23rd February, 2020 in the Additional Building Complex of the

Supreme  Court  of  India,  the  entry  and  exit  of  those  officers  and  staff

members(other  than  those  who  have  been  deputed  for  duty  for  the  said

Conference)  will  be allowed only through Documentation Tunnel/Subway

from the Main Building for entry to the Additional Building Complex on the

abovementioned dates.

All Ld. Advocates, Advocates’ clerks, Litigants/Parties in person and

all other concerned persons are also requested to use the Advocates/Litigants

Tunnel/Subway on 22nd February, 2020 for visiting the Additional Building

Complex in connection with their official work.

Sd/-
 (Dr. Sushil Kr. Sharma)

Assistant Registrar (AG)

Copy to: All concerned


